
Franklin County Engineer 

2024 Capital Improvement Program 
Contractor Open House 

October 9, 2023 

You are cordially invited to attend an in-person open house to discuss the projects that will be 
competitively bid by the Franklin County Engineer’s Office in 2024.   

A great opportunity to learn more about our upcoming projects, build your network, and 
generate collaborative opportunities.  

Please plan to join us: 

Thursday, November 9, 2023 
4:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 

Franklin County Engineer 
970 Dublin Road 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Agenda: 

4:30 p.m.  – 5:00 p.m.  Registration 
5:00 p.m.  – 5:20 p.m.  Introduction & State of the Franklin County Engineer’s Office 
5:20 p.m.  – 6:15 p.m.  Project Details 
6:15 p.m.  – 6:30 p.m.  Closing Remarks / Q&A / Networking 

Please RSVP, via the QR code below, by Tuesday, November 7, 2023.

Direct questions to Mike Rehfus, Jr., Construction Services Engineer, at 614-525-3052 or 
mjrehfus@franklincountyengineer.org. 

Sincerely, 

Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S. 
Franklin County Engineer  

Franklin County Engineer   970 Dublin Road   Columbus, Ohio   43215 
www.franklincountyengineer.org 


